
Kindergarten Enrollment 

Shasta Union Elementary School 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

The following documents are ​required at the time of registration: 

� Birth Certificate 

o Children who are 5 years old by September 1st may enroll in Kindergarten 

o Children who turn 5 from September 2nd - December 1st may enroll in TK and 

start attending on the first day of school 

o Children who turn 5 from December 2nd - January 31st may enroll in TK  and 

start attending on or after their 5th birthday 

� Enrollment Form 

� Immunizations 

� Proof of Address (copy of lease, utility bill, home mortgage, property tax) 

� Copy of IEP/504 

� If you live outside of the Shasta Union School District you will need to complete an 

Interdistrict form before you can enroll. 
 

The California School Immunization Law ​requires​ that children be up-to-date on their 

immunizations to attend school or childcare. 
 

Polio 4 doses at any age, but 3 doses meet requirements if the last one was on or after 

the child’s 4​th​ birthday. 
 

DTP/Tdap 5 doses at any age, but 4 doses meet requirements if the last one was on or after 

the child’s 4​th​ birthday. 
 

MMR 2 doses, both on or after the child’s 1​st​ birthday 
 

Hepatitis B 3 doses 
 

Varicella 1 dose or health care provider documentation confirming chickenpox 

disease/immunity 

Notes: 

*All students entering first grade will need to show proof of a physical examination (CHDP exam).  

Although it is ​encouraged that this requirement be met for kindergarten entry ​as to ensure your child  

is healthy and ready to begin school. 
 

*California Law now requires that your kindergartner have an oral health assessment by May  

31​st​. Oral health assessments that have happened within the 12 months before kindergarten 

also meet this requirement. If you cannot take your child for this assessment, you may be 

excused from this requirement by filling out Section 3 of the Oral Health Assessment Form. 

 

If you have any questions regarding registration, please call the school office @ 243-1110 


